From: Anna Camposeo

To: ClerksDepartment@clarington.net

Subject: Letter for December 14th meeting

Date: December 9, 2020 12:25:21 PM
EXTERNAL

I request to have my email submitted to Council.
Dear Council,

It's been a long road, and we, as rightful property owners are exhausted. We would like to
express our concern with the way our land is being proposed to be changed from 10% EP to
90% EP. We are completely against this new mapping and we support the views of Gord
Robinston and Rezoning Clarington. We own 50 acres in this beautiful Municipality and we
want to protect our land.

Thank you
Anna and Anthony Camposeo
Old Scugog Rd
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